
St Peter’s Parish  

Linton, Skipton, Smythesdale, Snake Valley 

Please Contact the Cathedral Office 5331 2933  

ballarat@ballarat.catholic.org.au                      

Parish Office: Jacinta Westbrook,  

Priests: Frs Justin Driscoll, Anthony Nagothu, Sajan Mathew                                   

Parish Safeguarding Officer: Ceceila Rowberry  ceceila@bigpond.com               

Sunday February 25th  2018           2nd Sunday of Lent(B) 

Recent Deaths: Nic Gowans, Mick Kershaw, Kim (Lea) Paige (of Birchip), Mary Squire 

Anniversaries:   Diana DeCarli, Marie Hassed, Vera Martin, Adam Milenkovic, Susan 

Nielsen, John (Jack) Nolan Gladys Sharp, Nell Stevens,  

Margaret Ruby Turville, Margaret Whitehouse  

Please remember in your prayers those who are unwell, especially  

Margaret Cranko, Nancy Hand, Grace Molloy, Milly Yeoman  

Next week’s readings:   Sunday March 4th  2018             3rd Sunday in Lent (B)  

Exodus 20:1-3. 7-8. 12-17 Ps 18:8-11. R. Jn 6:68   1 Corinthians 1:22-25 John 2: 13-25 

 

Masses:  March 3rd/4th       6.30 pm Smythesdale   9.00am Linton  10.30 am Skipton 

            March 10th/11th    6.30 pm Skipton          8.30am Linton   10.30 am Snake Valley 

Stations of the Cross during Lent Wednesdays in the Cathedral at 11.30 am. 

 

Linton Parish Delegates Meeting 

The next meeting will be held in the former Linton Presbytery on Wednesday 

March 7th at 7.00 pm. The Finance Committee meeting that had been scheduled 

for this date will now be held on the following Wednesday, March 14th 7.00 pm 

 

Sacred Heart College Ballarat East Class of 1966 Reunion 

Seeking former students, boarders and teachers from 1960 – 1966 for a reunion. 

Saturday April 14th 11.30am – 4.00pm RSVP: 30 March  Barbara Ford (nee 

Meich) Barbara.ford1@bigpond.com or phone 04 2450 3244 

 



Nazareth House Auxiliary Irish Music Afternoon  

Nazareth House Hall Friday 16th March 1:30pm – 3:00pm 

 Admission: $5 Entrance prize, afternoon tea, raffle and a cake stall. 

 

Loreto College Past Student and Past Staff  

Class of 2013 - Saturday  March 24th  2018 – 4.00pm, Class of 2008 Saturday 

April 28th  2018 – 4.00pm, Class of 1998 Saturday  April 21st 2018 - 4.30pm, Class 

of 1988 Saturday  April 21st 2018 - 11am, Class of 1978 Saturday April 28th 2018 

– 11.00am Loreto/ Dawson Street, Form 4 1968 Saturday  March 24th  2018 - 

2.30pm, Class of 1968 Saturday  April 21st, 2018 at 2.30pm -  email 

development@loreto.vic.edu.au to enquire about booking. Loreto College Staff 

Reunion - 40 Years of Loreto College Saturday March 24th  2018 - 10.30am 

 

Damascus College Guest Speaker 

Damascus College warmly invites you to attend Thriving with Grit with Luke 

McKenna Educator, Author and Founder of Unleashing Personal Potential 

Wednesday  March 14th  at 7.00pm – 8.30pm Venue: John Shannon Centre, 

Damascus College. parents will be equipped with some tools and strategies for 

implementing in their own homes, in order to help their children thrive. Please 

visit the Damascus College website to book your free tickets at 

www.damascus.vic.edu.au  

 

Project Compassion            

   Rattanak in Cambodia contracted polio as a child  and also became 

  deaf. The Deaf Development Program, supported by Caritas Australia, 

  helped him become a barber and he is now supporting himself, his 

wife and baby Please donate to Project Compassion  and empower vulnerable 

young people like Janaki in Nepal to build a just future for themselves, their 

families and their communities. A Just Future starts with your support! You can 

donate through Parish boxes and envelopes or by visiting 

www.caritas.org.au/projectcompassion or phoning 1800 024 413. 

 


